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To whom it concerns: 

 HB 2025 is completely wrong. It is not right for democrats to be pushing a bill 

through that the majority of citizens oppose. Please do not vote in favor of this bill. 

The majority of citizens cannot afford to pay the tax increases it would cause us to 

pay, especially all of us senior citizens. It is totally wrong. 

I am a 5th generation Oregonian, and I used to be very proud of that. Over the last 5 

years I know of many families who have moved out of the state of Oregon because of 

the poor leadership - governors and other liberal elected officials.  We have visited 

them in their new state and see why they moved there. If these unnecessary tax 

increases become a reality, we may need to consider moving out of state as well. 

PLEASE DO NOT PASS HB 2025! 

Sincerely, 

Carol Thompson 


